
 

We are pleased to announce that Gandhi Smriti and Darshan Samiti, New Delhi
( http://gandhismriti.gov.in/indexb.asp) has agreed to help us organize a week long workshop for Citizen
Journalists from Central Tribal India.

The workshop will take place in Rajghat New Delhi between 20th and 25th of June. Gandhi Smriti will help us with
travel expenses of participants and their boarding and lodging in Delhi in their campus.

In this workshop 30 Citizen journalists will be trained to use instruments like mobile phone, camera and internet to
report happenings around them. We expect that after the training these trainees will be able to train more
people in their respective areas in using these instruments to report. We will also train them on audio editing to
enable them to moderate platforms like CGnet Swara. We hope these trainees will be able to volunteer as
moderators for future Swara platforms in tribal languages.

Please write to us at cgnet.in@gmail.com or call us on 09811066749 if you are interested in taking part in this
workshop. If you know any of the tribal languages like Gondi, Kuduk etc which are spoken in Central Tribal
region then you will be given preference. If you know anyone who may be interested in taking part in this workshop
please tell them about it.

If you are keen to take part but these dates do no suit you, please write to us because we may be able to consider you
in our future trainings. The decision of CGnet moderators will be final in choosing the participants for
the workshop.

Looking forward to hearing more from you

regards

CGnet moderators team 


